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May 2017 

 

To the Class of 1968 

 

Don't look now, but another milestone is coming up.  Our 50th reunion will occur at the 2018 

Big Bash on June 1, 2, and 3, 2018. Start making plans and reserve the date. Housing unit 

reps will be calling their pledge brothers and dorm mates in the next few weeks to help 

generate interest in attending. 

 

If each of you would also make a few calls, obviously that would help the process. We want 

as many classmates as possible to be there next year. 

 

At our 40th we set a record for most attendees…80 class members. And that didn't include 

one classmate who couldn't get back until Sunday morning. We also won four of the five 

class awards that year.  The record for a 50th reunion is 76 classmates. The challenge is 

there, let's capture this mark and add it to the class's achievements. 

 

We also need a volunteer to run the 50th reunion gift campaign. Most of you have seen the 

check presented to the college in the alumni magazine. For the record, all contributions made 

since the 45th reunion count towards this class gift. Anyone want to volunteer? The college 

has some resources to help…and Jim Roper and I can help, also. 

 

So....save the date, make your travel plans, and talk to fellow classmates!  The 50th reunion 

will be here before you know it, and if the 40th is any indication, this should be another 

really great weekend. 

 

If anyone has any questions, call or email me.  815-494-1700 and jim8347@gmail.com 

 

Jim Millikin 
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